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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

A recent storm caused flooding on the school grounds affecting access to 3 demountable 
classrooms at the back of Lochinvar Public School.  

The school is currently under minimal supervision due to localised flooding. We will continue to 
keep the community updated once more information is available. 

From Monday 19 May 2025, the 3 demountable classrooms will remain temporarily closed until the 
water recedes and we can assess any repairs and cleaning required before reopening.  

Classes have been temporarily relocated, and alternative classrooms at the school can be used for 
students attending. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities.   

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below.   

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time.   
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